
FROM THE DIRECTOR

April 2024

As National Library Month is celebrated across the country, we think about the value of Libraries. 
Recent information circulating on social media underscores the value of libraries. Think about

it -- you can check out 3 adult books, 14 children's books, an ebook, audio book, or an
attraction pass at no cost. Add to that the ability to access databases and on-line resources,

even free internet access in the entire library building, and you have many examples of cost saving
reasons to join the library. As The American Library Association states, "Americans are becoming

ever more keenly aware that libraries are prime sources for free access to books, magazines,
ebooks, the internet and professional assistance."

 
Of course, we know that libraries do not exist for free and require financial support from the

community. Monies received from appeals, memorial and other donations, fund-raising
events, and grants are invested to ensure that the library has an up-to-date library collection,

state-of-the-art technology, experienced personnel and a safe building.
 

Invest in your community library and receive a wealth of returns! Although libraries are not really
free, the cost of libraries is worth every cent. Stop by NWAL during National Library Month to

refresh, renew and improve your life, for free! 
Happy reading!

 
Jayne

Library Director







 



FOR EVERYONE
FAMILY BINGO NIGHT

 



 

SOLAR ECLIPSE EVENT



 

BOARD GAME MEET-UP

Saturday, April 20 @ 12 pm
All Ages
This group meets on the third Saturday of the month. Fun for all ages. No registration
required. For more information, email us.
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CHESS CLUB

 



Join Miss Vicki for Story Time @ the Library on Tuesdays at 10 am.
Stories, songs and family fun. For ages 3 to 5 and their caregivers.
 
Miss Erin will lead Story Time @ the Library on Thursdays at 11 am.
For ages 3 to 5 and their caregivers.

 

STORY TIME

FOR KIDS





 



K'NEX BUILDING PROGRAM



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

PARENTING PROGRAM



 

FIBER ARTS GROUP

Monday, April 8 @ 1 pm
Looking for help with a new pattern? Recently had an interest in
learning a new technique? Just want to get together with like minded
crafters? Join us here! Drop-ins welcome. For more information,
contact Barbara (1 pm) or Lauren (5 pm). 
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BOOK CLUBS

 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE





 

ONE-ON-ONE COMPUTER HELP



Would you like one-on-one help to better understand Windows, how
to best manage your files, help with Microsoft Word or Excel, Email,
browsing the web, security questions, or anything else specific on
your PC? Get assistance by having someone sit with you and help
you understand using your PC. Sign up now for one-on-one
computer tutoring. Indicate a few preferred dates and times plus the
topics you would like help with. Call 215-699-5410 or
email librarian@northwaleslibrary.org with your information. The fee
is $10/hour.

 

COMMUNITY ROOM RENTALS
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